
 
 

POSITION STATEMENT  
 

 DEMISE OF A PASSENGER ABOARD KQ002 – NAIROBI  TO NEW YORK  
  
Kenya Airways PLC (“KQ”) confirms that on Friday, 2nd September 2022, at around 06:30 AM, 
KQ002, on a scheduled flight from Nairobi to New York,  a passenger was found to be 
unresponsive. 
  
Upon further examination, medical personnel on board confirmed that the passenger had 
passed away. The flight had departed Nairobi per schedule on Thursday, 1st September 2022, at 
11:55 PM. 
  
We convey our deepest condolences to the family and friends of the deceased and sincerely 
apologise to our passengers for the inconvenience. 
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